
ANNUAL REPORT 
 
University Standing Committee ​                Harrelson Fund   

Academic Year Covered by Report  _____2017-2018_____________ 

Date Report Submitted  _____May 30, 2018_______________________ 

Report Submitted by_______Katharine Stewart________________________ 

Number of times committee met ______3_______________ 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
The Harrelson Committee responded to the Committee on Committee’s request 
for recommendations regarding the membership and charge of the new 
Committee on Speakers and Lectures. These recommendations included specific 
guidance about membership to include representatives from NCSU Libraries, 
DASA, OIED, UAB, Faculty Senate, and additional student and faculty 
representation. The recommendations also included the importance of assuring 
continuity between the Harrelson Fund Committee and the new Committee on 
Speakers and Lectures. These recommendations were approved by the 
Committee on Committees. 
 
SUMMARY OF DISCUSSION ITEMS/ACTIVITIES OF COMMITTEE  
The Committee identified a short list of potential speakers to be invited to 
campus in 2018-2019 and voted on these, and the top-ranked individuals will be 
brought to the Committee on Speakers and Lectures by members of that 
Committee who also served on the 2017-2018 Harrelson Fund Committee for 
discussion. 
 
RECOMMENDATION FOR REVISION OF CHARGE AND/OR MEMBERSHIP 
CONFIGURATION (if applicable) 
 


